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Friday, 19th April 2024  

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Summer 1.  The children came back enthused and excited, thank you.  We have started 
this term off by having a daily intention.  The children are each given one from a pack and then turn 
them over and try to live by that intention for the day.  They have enjoyed seeing what their intention 
is and trying hard to follow it. 

Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the 
homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Grammar, spelling and punctuation: 
• Adjectives  
• Complex sentences  
• Noun phrases  
• Prepositions  

 
Writing: 

• Fictional stories 
• Poetry  

 
Reading: 

• Using the context of the sentence to help 
me to read unfamiliar words 

• Justifying predictions and inferences with 
evidence from the text 

 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book Talk 
sessions. 

Time 
• We will be looking at digital time, 24-hour 

clock, telling the time by the minute and 
converting minutes to seconds. 

 
Bar Charts and Pictograms 

• We will be learning about how to create and 
interpret pictograms and bar graphs.  

 
Fractions 

• We will be building on our knowledge of 
fractions from KS1 and using this to help us 
to explore equivalent fractions.  

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every night. 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday 
for the week ahead. 

Planners are checked every Monday morning, and 
must be signed. 

• Leon and The Place Between by Grahame 
Baker-Smith. 

• The Sun Is Laughing by Hugh Ellis 
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Our topic this half term is ‘Why Can’t Victorians Street Dance?’ 

In History, we will be looking at the history of dance in the UK and this will be complimented by a 
‘dances through time’ workshop in May.  In Art, we will be studying sculpture, focusing on the work 
of Rodin and his dance sculptures.  The children will be creating their own clay sculpture.  Our Friday 
PE sessions will be dance.   

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Cotter  
Blue Class Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 


